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AGENDA JANUARY 10, 2024

I. WELCOMING - OPEN REMARKS - INTRODUCTION OF ELECTED OFFICIALS, CITY
PERSONNEL, PTRA BOARD MEMBERS

II. REPORT FOR PIKE TOWNSHIP FROM INDIANAPOLIS METROPOLITAN POLICE
DEPARTMENT NORTHWEST DISTRICT
OFFICER RYAN DEAKIN OFFICER DAVID WATERMAN

III. REPORT FROM MAYOR’S ADVOCATE — NSELENGE MUSEMUNA

IV.  REPORT FROM PIKE TOWNSHIP PUBLIC LIBRARY — JOAN GRIFFITTS

V. ANNOUNCEMENTS, PLAT REPORTS AND CORRESPONDENCE

VL. ALCOHOL PERMITS

VII. LAND USE - NEW PETITION

1) 5935 W. 86" St. — 2023-ZON-105 Ragin McQuade of Bohler Engineering, requests rezoning of

1.345 acres from C-3 to C-4 to provide for a car wash. Council District 1. Hearing date continued
by PTRA to 1/25/24, Hearing Examiner. Presentation via conference call with a Bohler Engineering

representative. Chairperson is Mark Nordmeyer, PTRA Vice-President, District I.

VIII. TREASURER’S REPORT

PTRA meetings are held the second Wednesday of each month. This month’s meeting is
January 10, 2024, 7:00 PM at the Pike Township Government Center, 5665 Lafayette Rd. The next
meeting is scheduled for February 14, 2024, 7:00 PM at the Pike Township Government Center.



